
Context note: IMSA allegedly violated Title IX for thirty-three 
consecutive school years by requiring pregnant students to sign 
special waivers that other students with a medical diagnosis did 
not need to sign. Additionally, IMSA seemed to threaten women 
and girls with constructive expulsion. This policy was finally 
rescinded and removed from the handbook for the 2023-2024 
school year.


